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Your Ref: 
 
          29 October 2013. 

 

Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal of New South Wales 
PO Box Q290,  
QVB Post Office NSW 1230 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please be advised that Council at its Ordinary Meeting of 8 October 2013 Resolved to: 
 

1. Notify IPART of Council’s intention to apply for a Special Rate Variation for 2014/15 
under Section 508(2) of the Local Government Act. 

 
It is estimated that the desired increase will be in the order of +10%. 
 
 
Should you have any questions in relation to the matter please do not hesitate to contact Mr Paul 
Luff on 6944 0200.         
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 

 
Michael Brady 
General Manager 
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